










cmeyerho
Callout
Where will the water go from this drainage?

cmeyerho
Callout
Per the Geotech Report this area needs to be looked at.  Will the lots need to be classified as a R-Lot?

Ryanb
Textbox
An updated Geotechnical Report for Phases 7 and 8 that addresses this area is attached.  Also included is a letter specifically about these two lots.  This letter recommends natural slopes to be a maximum of 4:1.  These two lots are an average of about 6:1 using a water drop analysis.  Therefore, no additional measures are necessary

RyanB
Textbox
An inlet box is now provided which allows storm water to flow via storm drain pipe to the detention pond near Snow Basin Road.



cmeyerho
Callout
What will keep residents from using this road as a regular road?  should this be a regular road not a emergency access road?

cmeyerho
Callout
How was the sizing of these pipes determined?  What are the flows they are taking?

cmeyerho
Line

Ryanb
Textbox
See attached Storm Water Study for calcs on these two pipes.

Ryanb
Textbox
This is now shown as Lark Lane, a dedicated street.







cmeyerho
Callout
Geotechnical  report is calling out possible issues here with this drainage.  I think we need a Geotech to look at this area.  R-Lots?? Does there need to be an easement?

cmeyerho
Callout
Will there be any geotechnical issues within the roadway area?  We need an update specifically on this area as well.

cmeyerho
Callout
Is there trails in this phase?

Ryanb
Textbox
An updated Geotechnical Report for Phases 7 and 8 that addresses this area is attached.  Also included is a letter specifically about these two lots.  This letter recommends natural slopes to be a maximum of 4:1.  These two lots are an average of about 6:1 using a water drop analysis.  Therefore, no additional measures are necessary

Ryanb
Textbox
Yes.  This is now shown on the revised exhibit with a detail provided, and is included with the cost estimate

Ryanb
Textbox
AGEC performed research to determine whether this area showed signs of land sliding as mentioned in the attached letter dated 8-7-2013.  Although no evidence of land sliding was found, slope stability is still a concern.  Recommendations are given in their report dated 7-23-2013 to reduce the potential for those concerns.  A 4:1 slope or flatter is recommended in order to address this concern.



cmeyerho
Text Box
Note for sewer tape?

Ryanb
Textbox
Tape is now labeled on detail.


















